
From: Buckram Securities <mail@buckramsecurities.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 7:36 AM 
To: FiduciaryRuleExamination - EBSA 
Subject: EBSA-2017-0004 
 
We are a small Broker/Dealer who just formed an RIA to accommodate the DOL rule. 
We been instructed by our attorneys to move all IRA’s to the RIA and those who do not want to move, 
we must end the relationship.  We were instructed 
By counsel, not to apply for the BICE exemption, because of more additional compliance (web site, etc). 
 
I would like to suggest any IRA accounts under 50M in market value to get an exception under the Rule. 
 
There is so much compliance for accounts that is difficult to make a meaningful reason to keep the 
relationship. 
 
Thank you for the chance to respond 
 
 
Peter DeBuona 
President 
Buckram Securities Ltd. 
21 Cedar Swamp Road, Suite 4 
Glen Cove, NY 11542 
Phone: 516-759-7400 
Fax: 516-759-8390 
Email: mail@buckramsecurities.com 
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disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution 
or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited and may violate State and Federal privacy laws. If you 
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